


Your Burlington Northern Railroad wail calendar
comes to you with our best wishes for a happy
holiday season and a prosperous New Year.

Each of  the photographs in the calendar is the
work of a Burlington Northern employee or im-
mediate family member. We are proud o f  the
spirit and skill o f  our employees so evident in
these works selected from our annual photogra-
phy contest.

All of us at Burlington Northern Railroad are grate-
ful for your interest in us. We want you to know
we are working together to create a stronger and
more efficient railroad to meet the competitive
demands o f  modern transportation in  America
today. Please tell your friends about us.

Walter A. A. Drexel
Chairman of the Board,
President and Chief
Executive Officer

Darius W. Gaskins, Jr.
Senior Vice President
Marketing and Sales


































